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Newsletter 13 

Dear Parents,  
 

It was lovely to see so many of you at school supporting the Year R Nativity and joining us for 
our Festive songs in the playground.  Thank you all for your continued support this term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P.E. Days  
P.E. lessons will start again on the following dates: 

o Year 2: Tuesday 2nd January  
o Year R: Wednesday 3rd January  
o Reminder: Please no laces unless your child can tie them themselves.  Thank you! 

o Year 1: Thursday 4th January  
 

Please remember to wear your P.E. Kits to school on these days.  
 

Please look out for an email shortly with Spring 1 term timetable information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Challenges 
 
During the Christmas holidays, your teachers would like you to: 
 

 Spend time with the people that you care about 
 Do the things that you enjoy doing 
 Eat food that you love 
 Snuggle up and watch your favourite programme or film  
 Make somebody laugh or smile  
 Help a grown-up at home  
 Visit a special or favourite place  
 Play with your toys  
 Play a board game  

 
And finally… 
Come back to school well rested and ready to learn! 

 

 

  

mailto:kisinfo@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk


 

A Message from the K.S.A.  

 

A massive thank you for your support so far and a look towards to the new Spring term… 
 

We are pleased to announce that so far, this academic year, we have raised an amazing £3,620!  
 

Thank you to our school families and school staff who have supported us this term, as always, we 
couldn’t do it without you!  
 

We have some exciting plans for the Spring term after the Christmas break, including the amazing 
Silly Scott making a return to the Infant school for a very special magic show and a school disco on 
the horizon too. There will also be another cake sale & clothes recycling opportunity, so watch this 
space for more details on those events coming soon. In the meantime, we wish you a very Merry 
Christmas & a Happy New Year.  
 

From the KSA Committee 
 

 
 

 
Royal British Legions Poppy Appeal  
This year the Poppy Appeal at school raised £297.30.  Thank you all for your donations.  
 
Lost Property 
Please remember to ensure that all articles of clothing and personal belongings,  
e.g. coats, hats, scarves and gloves etc, are clearly labelled as this will help us  
to reunite all personal items with their owners. 
 
Reminders: 

 The school will close for the Christmas break on Thursday 14th December at our usual  
        3.15pm finish time.  We will return to school on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 

 

 The deadline for Year R and Year 3 applications is 15th January 2024.     
               For more information and to apply, please visit:  www.hants.gov.uk/admissions    
 Please remember to complete your applications before this date. 
 

 

Diary Dates 
Please see the separate sheet to ensure that you don’t miss any of our events at school.  

 
 

 
From all the staff at Kempshott Infant School  

we hope you all have a lovely Christmas  
and a very Happy New Year. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in 2024! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

N.Potter 

Mrs N Potter  
Head Teacher 
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